
 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Elena Scotford 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sam Garwood 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Oscar Horstrup 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Tilly Pollard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Erin Dollin 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Emma-Jane Thornton 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Amy Shave 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Edith Pearson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Kirsten Newbury 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

James Lundie 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lilly Tether 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Hayden Martin 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Fuller 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Saunders 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Elliot Reid 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Stanley Wiseman 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Kieran Boast 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Danny Tomlinson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Harry Chalkin 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sam Greene 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Kaia Haley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Grace Golby 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Joshua Amey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

George Henessey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Alice Kemsley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Nathan Mills 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sphend Malaj 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lauren Meaney 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matthew McCue 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Myles Watson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Megha Biju 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Louis Bond 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Euan Collins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Pippa Hull 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Maddison Lazell 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

James Chan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Elissa Hofer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

John Monaghan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Eliza Mirza 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lauren Searle 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlie Tremain 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Taylor Lamb 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Maddie Robinson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lewis Cunningham 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Alex Williams 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Alex Rigge 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Daneyl Pugh 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Olivia Arnold 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Connor Johnson-Daniels 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jessica Winter 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ellis Taylor-Gard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Alyssa Ryan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Louise Colechin 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Madeline Challis 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Caroline Young 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Beatriz Barbosa 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Fiona Drafta 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Elena Edwards 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Viki Popova 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Katie Peacock 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Anna Champness 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Aina Budox 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Amelie Thornton 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Lehane 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sophie Lomas 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Olivia Anderson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Esme Lacey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jasmine Taylor Edwards 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Marta Rico 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Megan Stokes 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Isla Grieg 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Bethan Massey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 


